
Additional Information
Learning begins at 8:45 promptly and finishes at 3:00pm. Please make sure your 
child is at school on time and that he/she is collected promptly. 

Please remember to inform school of any change of address, home telephone 
number, mobile telephone number or any other emergency contact information

Homework
Your child must read for a minimum of 10 minutes every day. Your child has a reading 
record book which must be regularly filled in, each day they read at home the child 
will get a sticker on their home reading leader board.

Other homework tasks will be sent out throughout the term in book bags or via 
Tapestry.

Don’t forget to practise your child’s phonics worksheets which are sent home each 
week to show the pieces of code we are learning in school.
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Parent Curriculum Map

Literacy, including Communication and Language
We will be reading lots of different books in order to learn about different 
places in the world. Some of the books we will be reading are: My Granny 
Went to Market, Handa’s Surprise, and Snail and the Whale.

Phonics
We will be recapping lots of sounds that we have already learnt, as well as 
learning new code: sh, th, ng, dge, ve, wh, cks, tch, and nk.

Maths
We will be continuing our work understanding the value of numbers to 10. We 
will be learning about addition and subtraction, as well as length and height.

PE
We will be learning about basic movements with our whole bodies, and 
repeating specific instructions on how to move.

Understanding the World
This half term we will be learning about; different Celebrations- Shrove 
Tuesday, Mother’s Day and Easter. We will be learning about different 
countries and cultures around the world, comparing their everyday life to ours 
and locating the countries on a map.

Expressive Arts and Design
This half term we will be exploring different mediums of art including the use 
of; collage, painting, designing and creating different textures. We will also be 
creating observational drawings of spring flowers
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